
 January 17, 2025 

 

 Closure of Dog Run at PET-SPA Takanawa Due to Private Event 

 

Dear Guests, 

 

Thank you for staying at Grand Prince Hotel Shin Takanawa. 

Due to a private event being held at PET-SPA Takanawa, dog run will be unavailable on the date below. 

Please note that dog cloak and grooming services are available as usual. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause, and we appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

 

Date  

 

 February 1, 2025 

 

 

Grand Prince Hotel Shin Takanawa 

Manager 

 

 


